
Silkboard visit 

The students of M.Sc Microbiology and Bioinformatics were visited silkboard on 1-10-2019. Dr. DSVGK 

Kaladhar was coordinated the students. The students were learned how to make silk from silkworms 

in BTSSO, Bilaspur. Twenty two students were visited the BTSSO. 

 

 

 



 


